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Welcome to our final newsletter of the term. I cannot  
believe we are already heading towards the last term of 

the academic year. It has been fantastic to be able to have 
the school open all year and finally get on with what is so 

important, delivering a World class education to all 
our pupils. 

Today we had a momentous occasion, for the first time in 
over 2 years we were able to have a whole school  

celebration assembly and it was truly amazing. Seeing all 
the children from Lillington in one place, celebrating the 

achievements of others was so enjoyable and heart  
warming. The children at Lillington are truly special, 

something we are constantly told when out and about at 
community events. The feedback we get about how well 
mannered, kind and caring our children are is a regular 

occurrence. Yesterday some of our children, who  
attended the athletics event showed just how amazing the 
children are here. I know all the staff here are extremely 

proud of them all.  
 

Have a fantastic half term break and we will see you all 
on Tuesday 7th June.  
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Reception had a very lucky live draw along 
webinar with the author of this week’s book 

“The Queen’s Hat” by Steve Antony on Monday!  
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In Peake Class, we have really enjoyed learning 
about the seasons. We used the internet to  

research different weather patterns and wrote 
about our findings. We also created some tree 

artwork based on the seasons. 
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Hopper have been learning about a brand new 
writing genre for the last two weeks- play 

scripts! The children immersed themselves in our 
class text 'The Canal' and have been able to 

change it into the form of a play script.  
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To celebrate the end of our current maths unit,  
properties of shape, the children in Angelou explored 
both the creation and construction of a wide range of 
3D nets and shapes, respectively. They showed great  

resilience and had great fun, particularly whilst  
attempting the icosahedron and dodecahedron!  
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Pankhurst have been busy creating some fantastic 
sketches of  orca and polar bear this week. I’m 
sure you’ll agree, they are a talented bunch.  
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Children in King Class have been writing 
newspaper reports about Martin Luther King's 

death. Initially, they had to do some  
research into his death and the people who 
were there. They have written two drafts of 
their reports to make sure they're as good as 

they can be. Here are some examples... 
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Congratulations to Darwin class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Hopper Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 
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A big thank you to  
Amanda, who works in our 
school kitchen, for making 
and donating these amazing 

Jubilee cakes! 
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Lunch Menu 
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